From: <@waterwaysireland.org>

Sent: Wednesday 29 Scptember 2021 09:57

To: Arthur. Robert (ESB Networks) <robert.arthur2@esb.ie>

Cc: Fitzpatrick. Eoin (Consultant - OCC CP) <consultant.eoin. fitzpatrick@esbi.ie>
Subject: FW: Emailing: WP_20160706_11_04_31_Pro_LI

Morning Robert,
Photos of work that was done on the Inchicore Towpath back in 2004 and 2016 - these show the drains - without the overgrowth and also show your cable infrastructure which appears to be in a culvert type structure. The photos are a bit random and
probably need a bit of on-site identification, Also just to confirm the section between Inchicore ESB Station and Blackhorse (North Bank) is not part of any currently planned greenway or other infrastructure scheme (unlike Blackhorse to Portobello)

and therefore it may be possible to carry out more significant works (ic cable replacement) to address the issue fully. if that's something being considered by ESB.

Regards

From: <(@waterwaysireland.org>

Sent: 28 Scptember 2021 09:24

To: @waterwaysireland.org™; <@waterwaysireland.org>; <@fwaterwaysireland.org>
Subject: Emailing: WP_20160706_11_04_31_Pro_LI

Your message is ready to be sent with the following file or link attachments:

WP_20160706_11_04_31_Pra_LI

Note: To protect against computer viruses, e-mail programs may prevent sending or receiving certain types of file attachments. Check your e-mail security settings to determine how attachments are handled.
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